From: Barbara Abraham

Sent: 24 December 2024 14:01

To: Planning

Subject: 112-124 Haverstock Hill London NW3 2BB - Planning Appl'n 2024/5680/T

For the Belsize Society: Please explain why this application is not subject to public
consultation, as previous tree applications for these properties have been. We look
forward to receiving an explanation.

We object to the proposed felling of the TPO-protected tree/s and to the felling of the other
mature trees at the front of these properties.

These trees are important to the character of the neighbourhood, providing a highly visible
mixed row of trees in front of 112-124 Haverstock Hill. Haverstock Hill is a busy road and
these trees provide some mitigation of traffic noise and air pollution for residences on the
east side of the road. As a row of trees, they provide habitats encouraging biodiversity.

If the removal of any TPO-protected trees is permitted then there should be a requirement
for replacement planting of trees in the immediate vicinity.

Objection made by B A Abraham for The Belsize Society of 15 Howitt Close, London, NW3
4LX



